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OUR OWN ENGLISH HIGH SCHOOL, SHARJAH - BOYS EDUCATION

Ref. No. OOB 014 — 8Jun23
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS

8 June 2023

Dear Parent,

"Success is not measured by what you accomplish, but by the person you become in the
process." — Orison Swett

Annual Prize Day is one of the most anticipated events of the year. On this day, we not only
honor the academic achievements of our students, but also celebrate the transformative journey
of each individual, as they evolve from boys into men who matter. We take pride in their
accomplishments, which serve as a testament to our shared vision of becoming the ‘Best among
Scholars’. None of this would have been possible without the strong partnership between the
Home and the School.

We are delighted to inform you that the Annual Prize Day 2023, ‘Stars of the Evening’, will
be held on Thursday, 15 June, 2023.

We are pleased to announce that our keynote speaker for the evening will be Mr. George
Abraham, an Inspirational Speaker, Social Entrepreneur, and a Disability Activist. His
inspirational words and valuable insights are sure to leave a lasting impact on our students and
enrich  their livess. Do take a moment to «click on the link
https://www.georgeabraham.in/?page id=9 and glance through his incredibly impressive
profile.

To ensure the wider participation of parents, guardians, and well-wishers, the entire program
will be live-streamed from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Please find the link below to watch the event
live-

https://youtube.com/live/wpNH5vIAnx0?feature=share

Please note that the School will disperse early on 15" June. Buses will leave the campus
by 12:15 p.m. There will be a delay of 15 minutes in the drop off time for the
Kindergarteners. We request the parents of students who commute by their own
transport to make necessary arrangements. However, the prize winners and participants
for the event will stay back in School under the supervision of their teachers- in charge.
Lunch will be provided by School.

Thank you for your continued support

Warm&Wishes,

i L.

Srivalsan Murugan
Principal & CEO



